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MEMORANDUM

TO: Rapid City Council
Legal and Finance Committee

FROM: Karen Bulman, Planner
DATE: August 9, 2001

RE: Deadwood Avenue North Tax Increment District

The Tax Increment Financing Committee met on August 8, 2001 and discussed a possible Tax
Increment District to facilitate the development of the area north of Interstate 90 from Deadwood
Avenue east to the hogback. The maijority of this area lies outside the Rapid City corporate limits
and could not be included in a Tax Increment District until such time as annexation occurs. The
Tax Increment Financing Committee unanimously recommended that the City Council proceed
with annexation of that area north of Interstate 90 from Deadwood Avenue east to the hogback.
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